
 

 

 

Date: 07-01-2025 
 
To, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza Bandra Kurla Complex 
Bandra (E) 
Mumbai-400051 
 
Symbol: SPPPOLY, ISIN: INE0QR801013 
 
SUB: INTIMATION UNDER REGULATION 30 OF SEBI LODR REGULATIONS, 2015 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
We wish to inform you that, with a view to diversification strategy, the Company intent to setup 
new project in Uttar Pradesh. For that the Company has entered into MOU with Government 
of Uttar Pradesh. The approximate investment cost of the Company will be around fifty crores 
and the said project generates employment for nearly 300 peoples. The Company expect the 
commencement of the said project in next 6 Months. This will help the Company to serve / 
contribute more customer base.     
 
This is for your information and records. 
Your Faithfully, 
For SPP Polymer Limited 
  
 
__________________ 
Dipak Goyal       
Managing Director & CFO        
DIN 00232244  
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